
10. Syston Town Council 

 

Good afternoon 

Syston Town Council considered the neighbourhood plan for Cossington at its meeting held on 

Tuesday, 6 June. 

Council thanked Cossington for their curtesy in advising Syston Town Council of the proposed plan 

and made the following comments: 

Support for the encouragement of using bus services provided. 

Concern for expectations that Syston Schools can mop up schooling needs from Cossington, Syston 

schools are already full to capacity. 

Likewise with healthcare – Both Syston GP practices are already full. 

 

Thanks and regards 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Catherine Voyce 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 


